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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 Year 11 students begin their study leave, Monday 3rd June, where students will only be required in 
school when they have an exam to attend. Following the start of their study leave, should students have 
an exam in the morning then they are welcome to enter school as normal and use the facilities, including 
the library and dining hall.  

Students who have an exam in the afternoon will be able to enter school via reception from 12.30pm 
where they will need to sign in and once again facilities such as the library and dining hall can be used 
prior to the 1.30pm exam start time. If a student has an exam in both the morning and afternoon then 
they will be free to go off site before returning for their afternoon exam, should they wish to stay on 
site then they will need to remain in the library and make themselves known to the librarian.  

Any student using the library during this study leave time period, either morning, afternoon or between 
exams will need to do so in silence, as set by the library rules. There will be no space for collaborative 
work between exams during this study leave period.  

Please also be aware that no takeaway foods will be permitted on site should a student be coming in 
just for the afternoon session, or have decided to leave the site between exams.  

Wishing all Year 11 students a restful half term break and I look forward to celebrating their 
achievements with you all at our Year 11 Celebration Mass, Tuesday 2nd July.  

Many thanks,  

  

Mrs Alexander 
Head of Year 11  

 


